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19th July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
Electronic Gates 

 
 

Over the summer school holidays we are anticipating having electronic gates installed on the 
school grounds.  This will not only be the gates to the car park but also the pedestrian gates. 
 
Further information will be sent out in September, but we wanted to forewarn all our parents that 
access to the school site in September and beyond will be limited during the school day.  
 
For those parents that drive to school to drop off or collect their children throughout the day, we 
would like to remind you to park in the Morrisons car park and walk into the school using the 
Morrison’s pedestrian gate which will be open at the school drop off and collection times. 
 
As always, when things change, there will be a period of adjusting for both staff and parents and 
we ask that you show patience and understanding as we come to terms with how the new system 
will work. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your co-operation. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Williams 
Head Teacher 


